
  

Upcoming Events: 

• Red Power Roundup - Hosted by Chapter #17 on 
June 27-29, 2019 Bloomsburg, Pennsylvania 
(www.rpru2019.com) 

• August 2-4, 2019 Chapter #5 Iowa State Show in 
Marshalltown, Iowa - Mid Iowa Antique Power Show 

• September 27- 28, 2019 - IH National Auction  
Polk Auctions 
Leesburg, Indiana 
Hosted by Northern Indiana Chapter #33 
 
 

4 Generations: Gay Family  

 

 

Spring Meeting: 

April 13, 2019 

Meal starting at 11:30 a.m. 

Meeting to Follow 

Izaak Walton League 

889 Hwy F36W 

Newton, IA 50208 

Cost of Meal: $13 for Adults 

$6 for kids ages 6 to 12 

Free for kids 5 and under 

Call Jeff or Linelle Eldred 

for Reservations 

641-521-0029 or 641-521-0028 

jleldred@wildblue.net 

Reservations MUST be made by 

April 1st, 2019 

 

Denny & Bobbie Hammer will 

open their collection for us.  

7173 W. 20th Street 

Newton, IA  

 

Jasper County Historical Society 

will be open 2-4 pm for us to tour. 

Free will donation. 

1700 S 15th Ave. W. 

Newton, IA  
 

 

President’s Message 
Hello IH Enthusiasts! 

A normal Iowa winter has finally descended bitter cold 

temperatures and massive snowfall upon us. My daughter is 

enjoying school cancellations and playing in the snow. Myself, I 

am ready for spring! The upcoming Winter Convention in 

Kalamazoo will be a nice distraction from winter, I hope some of 

you can attend. The winter meeting was held February 2nd in 

Toledo. Thank you to Diane Caloud for organizing the event. 

Director elections were held. Aaron Wade, Calvin Mennenga 

and Bob Gihring were elected to the board. Thank you to Arland 

Jolly for his years of service as his term expired. Officers for 

2019 are: President, Aaron Wade; Vice President, Jeff Eldred; 

Secretary, Paul Schaefer; Treasurer, Calvin Mennenga. Due to 

the winter meeting reschedule, the vote on the ByLaws 

revisions will be at the April meeting. This will allow for the 

required 30 day voting notice. The spring meeting will be held 

April 13th at the Izaak Walton League in Newton. Meal will be at 

11:30 am, with the meeting to follow. RSVP by April 1st to Jeff 

Eldred. Tours of the Jasper County Historical Museum and the 

collection of Denny & Bobbie Hammer will be available. Please 

plan to attend, it promises to be a great time. The board is 

looking for your input for the fall meeting. Is there someplace 

you would like to go? The board is looking for your input for the 

fall meeting. Is there someplace you would like to go? Your 

input, ideas and concerns are always welcome. Feel free to 

contact myself or a board member. In conclusion, I would like to 

thank everyone for your prayers and well wishes during my 

accident recovery. It is a wonderful feeling to know how much 

everyone cares. It helps more than you know. 

 

Aaron Wade – Chapter 5 President 

International Harvester Collectors  

Iowa Chapter 5 

mailto:dkcaloud@fctc.coop
mailto:dkcaloud@fctc.coop
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INTERNATIONAL HARVESTER COLLECTORS – IOWA CHAPTER #5 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 

DATE __________________    DUES: Make check out to IHC Chapter #5 Total $25 ($15 to National/$10 to State Chapter)  

Membership #’s (if known) National _____________   State _______________ 

Name: _____________________________________ Mailing Address: _______________________________ 

City: ______________________________________ State ______ Zipcode: ______________  

Phone: (Home) _______________________________      (Cell) __________________________________ 

If you belong to another IH Collector Chapter, please indicate your home chapter _______________________ 

Email: _______________________________________________  Address Change: Yes ______ No ______ 

 
Iowa Chapter Membership term is from May 1, through April 30. Dues are payable now to the Iowa Chapter IH Collectors. 

Dues are $25 TOTAL. Your National renewal will be forwarded to the National Membership Committee by your state 

chapter. Mail your dues today to:  

 

IH Collectors – Membership Chairman                                 Phone: 319-268-0310    Email: reiterk@cfu.net  

Karen Reiter, 5402 Norse Drive, Cedar Falls, IA 50613 

Membership Matters: 

We currently have 510 paid members. 
Please remember that your membership runs 
from May 1st to April 30th. If you have not renewed 
yet please take the time to do it now. You will find 
a renewal form in the newsletter. 
For those of you that get a hard copy of the 
newsletter, check your label to see if you have 
renewed. If the label says 05/19 then you have 
not renewed for 2019. 
We have had 143 members renew their 
membership. We can save the club money by 
NOT sending out reminders, so please take the 
time to renew. Hope to see everyone at the April 
meeting. 
Karen Reiter – Membership Chairperson 
5402 Norse Drive 
Cedar Falls, IA 50613 
Phone: 319-268-0310 
Email: reiterk@cfu.net 

 

 
Chapter 5 Name Badges: 

Contact Ralph Oliver 

602 Park street 

Cambridge, IA 50046-1000 

Phone: 515-220-4403 

FOR SALE: 

Licensed International Harvester & Farmall 

Scrapbook Papers! 

Contact: Pam Olson – Iowa Subtle Imagery 

www.iowasubtleimagery.com 

Phone: 641-390-0349 

Email: iowasubtleimagery@gmail.com 

FOR SALE 

FOR SALE: 

Manufactured water jug fender bracket.  

$38 each plus $6 shipping 

Contact: Bill Anderson 

1158 O Ave. 

Traer, IA 50675 

Phone: 319-269-0054 

Email: ihc1939@yahoo.com  

NOTICE: By-Laws will be voted 

on at the August Meeting!!! 

mailto:reiterk@cfu.net
mailto:reiterk@cfu.net
http://www.iowasubtleimagery.com/
http://www.iowasubtleimagery.com/
mailto:ihc1939@yahoo.com
mailto:ihc1939@yahoo.com
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 IHCC CHAPTER 5 MEETING MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 2, 2019 

TOLEDO, IOWA 

Meeting was called to order by President Aaron 

Wade at 1:05 PM, he welcomed everyone and 

thanked all who put the event together. He also 

thanked everyone who kept him in their thoughts 

and prayers since his recent tractor accident. The 

introduction of the board was followed by the pledge 

of allegiance. 

Minutes from the previous meeting were read by 

secretary Paul Schaefer, motion to approve second 

by Bob Gihring. 

Treasurers Report: By Calvin Menninga, as of 

December 31, 2018 Checkbook balance $9,450.15 

Income $0, Interest $1.10, Sub-balance $9,451.25. 

Expenses: $0, Ending Checkbook balance 

$9,415.25, outstanding check $50.00. Statement 

balance $9,501.  

Restricted funds $133,995.43, unrestricted funds 

$7,277.97, CD $101,455.83 matures 1/5/2019 at 

1.93% interest. CD $30,366.32 matures 7/25/2019 

at 2.25% interest. Checkbook balance $9451.25 

total money $141,273.40. Motion to approve by 

Denny Hammer, seconded by Bob Vanderlet. 

National Board: by Joe Neville, last board meeting 

was in mid December in Illinois, installation of new 

elected board, Bob Buxton, Neil Fishecls from South 

Carolina, and Sherman Roberts from Alabama. Joe 

was elected as Vice President of the board. 

Membership is open to anyone any age. Mississippi 

is working on process to create a state chapter, also 

the country of Great Britain has been approved as a 

chapter #45. No one has been hired as of yet for 

Harvestor Heritage, there is an interested person, 

but with the holidays time needed to get back on the 

topic. Good things happening with the new trust, 

which our Diane Caloud is a member. 

Merchandise: Bobbie thanked the board for their 

assistance in unloading the trailer, $135.00 sales 

from Fall Meeting, trailer was not taken. Door prize 

donation a small quilt from Sue O’Donnel, and 

picture prints. 

Membership: Karen, currently 508 active members, 

membership renewal by May 1st, thanks to those 

who have renewed already. If you have any 

changes let her know to keep database current. Two 

members have passed away, Kenneth Paul of 

Brighton on November 2018, Delmar Ford of 

Brooklyn on January 16th. 

Scholarships: by Linelle Eldred. All transcripts 

were turned in, 3 winners obtained 4.0 GPA. Thank 

you’s from Claire Sohm, Avery Roble, James May  

Scholarships cont: from Jesup was in Attendance 

currently enrolled at Hawkeye Community College in 

Ag Power Technologies will graduate Spring of 

2020. There were 2 scholarship renewed for this 

year, Bob Caloud and Keith Lienenweaver. 

4-H Grant: by Ray Cook. Program going well, photo 

boards here to see. A grant winner Kyle Wessels 

was present, introduced himself and thanked the 

club. His project of a restored 1066 peddle tractor 

was on display, nice job Kyle. Ray also stated that 

we would like to move the award ceremony to the 

first weekend of the fair, this would give the winners 

a greater exposure of their projects during the fair. 

The award monies will stay the same, and should 

continue for several more years ahead. Of the 21 

entries, have received 16 thank you’s from winners. 

Newsletter: by Brian Holdeman, First year that the 

club has been doing the letter in house, the cost is 

around $950 to $1,000 for four mailings, that’s 

around a $3,000 savings to the club a year from the 

previous cost. Roughly costing about $0.17 cents a 

letter, with our non profit status and bulk mailing its 

around 12 cents for postage. Have enough toner for 

year and a half, will stock up on paper for the same. 

By-Laws: NO VOTE TODAY. With the rescheduled 

meeting we need to give members 30 days notice of 

the upcoming approval vote. Postponed till spring 

meeting. 

Elections: 82 ballots cast, 3 candidates elected, 

Bob Gihring, Calvin Mennenga, and Aaron Wade. 

Thanks to Arland Jolly for his two terms on the 

board, and for Ray for running. Motion by Bobbie 

and second by Steve Michal to destroy the ballots. 

Lynn Holdeman: Announced that Ray and Shirley 

Cook will be celebrating their 50th anniversary 

August 2nd, we are cordially invited to an open 

house August 17th from 2-4 at their farm. 

Spring Meeting: by Jeff Eldred. Meeting will be 

held in Newton on April 13th at the Izaak Walton 

Highway 36, catered meal 2 meats, 3 sides by 

Moo’s BBQ. Block of rooms at the Super 8, $72.99 + 

tax a night. Denny and Bobbie Hammer will open 

their place to look at their tractors, also a opportunity 

to tour the Jasper County Historical Society from 2-4 

pm. Meal is scheduled for 11:30 to accommodate 

viewing the tours. 

Summer Show: Marshalltown, Iowa, August 2-4 

Mid-Iowa Antique Power Assoc. Bobby Abrahams 

has offered to coordinate the event. He will locate a 

meeting place, and meal. Outside vendor for golf 

carts is being used this year. More information will 

be forth coming. 
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Photos – thank you Jeff Eldred 

Newsletter: 

I want to thank you for all of the 

information and photos sent in for this 

newsletter. IF anyone has any articles or 

photos for the newsletter and website, 

please send them to: 

IH Collectors – Chapter #5 

% Pam Olson 

PO Box 191 

Kensett, IA 50448-0191 

641-390-0349 (leave message) 

Chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com or 

Ihc_newsletter@yahoo.com  

FOR SALE: 

Older IH and IHC Memorabilia, 

specializing in wrenches and toolboxes 

from the 1970’s. 

Contact: Bill Anderson 

1158 O Ave. 

Traer, IA 50675 

Phone: 319-269-0054 

Email: ihc1939@yahoo.com  

For IH Chapter 5 Club Merchandise: 

Contact Bobbie Hammer 

Phone 641-792-0116 

Email dbhammer@iowatelecom.net  

Scholarships – DUE by April 30th!!!!! 

Chapter 5 – Iowa gives a number of scholarships 

every year to graduates of IHC Chapter 5 

members. You can view all guideline on our 

website: www.ihccia.net or you can contact Linelle 

Eldred 641-521-0028, 1777 Hunter Ave., Newton, 

IA 50208 or email: jleldred@wildblue.net  

Meeting Suspended at 1:56 PM 

Meeting Resumed at 2:10 PM 

State Fair Parade Plaque: Don Rimathe brought 

a plaque from the 2016 State Fair Parade for the 

club, since we don’t have a permanent place 

Aaron suggested that Don keep it for all his hard 

work organizing the parade. The membership 

agreed, thank you Don. 

The 2020 Winter meeting will be at Toledo, Diane 

Caloud will be the contact person. 

After the board convened the results of the officers 

for the next year, are as follows: President Aaron 

Wade, Vice President Jeff Eldred, Secretary Paul 

Schaefer.  

New Business: Hearing none 

It was moved and second to adjourn the meeting 

at 2:13 pm. 

Respectfully submitted by Paul Schaefer, 

Secretary 

mailto:Chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com
mailto:Chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com
mailto:Ihc_newsletter@yahoo.com
mailto:Ihc_newsletter@yahoo.com
mailto:ihc1939@yahoo.com
mailto:ihc1939@yahoo.com
mailto:dbhammer@iowatelecom.net
mailto:dbhammer@iowatelecom.net
http://www.ihccia.net/
http://www.ihccia.net/
mailto:jleldred@wildblue.net
mailto:jleldred@wildblue.net
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Photos of 2019 Winter Convention 

Kalamazoo, MI 
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HC Newsletter          

% Brian Holdeman 

2301 NW 2nd Street  

Ankeny, IA 50023-1305 
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